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Sabiñánigo, March 31, 2020 

 
ANNEX 1 - Conditions for postponement of QH 2020 
 

After carefully analysing the scenario caused by the COVID-19 virus together with all the authorities and official 

health organizations, Marcha Cicloturista Ibercaja Quebrantahuesos presented by Oakley which was to be 

held on June 20 has been postponed. The new appointment will take place on September 19, 2020 in Sabiñánigo 

(Huesca). 

 

Particularities: 

The organization will provide all those participants who have already formalized their registration for the event on 

June 20 the following options and where they should choose one of them:

1. Registration in force in the event to participate on September 19 in the XXX edition of Quebrantahuesos 

Gran Fondo 2020 or Treparriscos Medio Fondo 2020 and, therefore, accepts the new regulation. 

2. Defer registration for the edition to be held in 2021. The cyclist would automatically be registered for 2021 

without the need to pre-register for the next draw nor carry out any other procedure. All the rights acquired in 2020 

will remain in force in 2021 except for any change required in the regulation by any official authority. 

3. Request the refund of the full amount of the 2020 registration*. Likewise, the full amount will also be 

refunded if the day license has been contracted. In the case of having acquired any product from the official QH-Alé 

collection, the organization, in coordination with the official textile brand of the event, will send the products purchased 

to your home. The amount of the registration of places for the draw will not be refunded. 

* These details will only be subject to the payment registrations made during the current registration period for the date of June 20. 

* Does not include the return of the registration of the draw. 

 

Action protocol: 

All cyclists will receive an email with a password in the coming days. It will be sent to the same email address that 

you used to register, where you can find a direct link to our website. After accessing with the ID number and the 

password, you will see the 3 particularities previously announced. You must mark the desired option, which will be 

automatically saved so that the organization can proceed with its execution: 

It is necessary to know that: 

• The start of sending the email will be announced on our website and social media. 
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• All participants must complete the application before May 19, 2020. After that date, the participant will not 

be able to request any of the 3 options offered by the organization and all those who have not answered 

the request will be automatically registered for the date of September 19. 

• The organization has set this deadline to be able to reassign the places that are not finally used and allocate 

them to those who were not graced in the lottery for January 14, 2020. 

 

 

For any other questions, you can contact info@quebrantahuesos.com.  
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